
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PHILLIPS
Open House/Facility Dedication
September 19, 2022 - 7:00 pm

Phillips High School Performing Arts Center

Members of the Phillips Board of Education will be present at the Open House/ Facility
Dedication to be held on September 19, 2022 beginning at 7:00 p.m. No action will be
taken by members of the Board.

Notices for this meeting were posted on September 8, 2022
Phillips Elementary School Email
Phillips Middle School Email
Phillips High School Email
Phillips Bus Garage Email

The Price County Review


